CAREER EDUCATION & GUIDANCE CONFERENCE

MARCH 1-2, 1999

BEST WESTERN INN OF THE OZARKS, EUREKA SPRINGS

The 1999 Arkansas State Career Education & Guidance Conference, “Checking Out Careers in Arkansas,” will be held on March 1-2, 1999, at the Best Western Inn of the Ozarks in Eureka Springs.  The objectives for this two-day conference will be to provide information to educators concerning the varied career education/guidance programs currently implemented in the state, to meet with various helping agencies, and to gain knowledge in writing proposals for future mini-grants.  The conference will provide an opportunity for persons in business, industry, and education to gain knowledge and share expertise concerning the implementation of career education/guidance programs in Arkansas.

The conference is sponsored by the Arkansas Department of Education in cooperation with the Arkansas Career Education Association.  Registration will be held at the Best Western Inn of the Ozarks between 8:30 a.m. and 9:00 a.m. on Monday, March 1, 1999.  There will be a general session for all conference participants beginning at 9:00 a.m.  In addition to career information presented, there will be sessions to address many issues along with a session concerning writing the Career Education Grant, which is available each year.

The current career education grant projects funded for the 1998-99 school year will be presented at sharing sessions in order for these projects to be duplicated at other schools.  These projects include: Sarah Orlicek, England:  “CUBS CARE”; Sara Teale, Hot Springs:  “Discover Career Treasures”; Sue Wisener, Bismarck:  “Bright EYES (Educated Youth Enjoy Success)”; Karen Rickman, Tammy Romines, Becky Shannon, Jonesboro:  “Zoopule Bear Factory”; Linda Storm, Heber Springs:  “Careers for a Better Future”; Rhonda Rolen, Taylor:  “Check Out Careers”; Kelly Ribble, Mount Holly:  “School-To-Work in Elementary School”; Donald Rogers, 

Biggers-Reyno:  “Planning for Success”; Brenda Clampit, Debbie Findley, Nettleton:  “The Future is Now”; Koletta Hubbell, Berryville:  “Careers Through Community Service”; Peggy Duncan, Nanette Nichols, Wilburn:  “PICTURES PLUS”; Jackie Ramthun, Crossett:  “What Will I Be?”; Patricia Oaks, Altheimer:  “MARTIN’S UNIFIED EFFORT TO IMPROVE CAREER EXPECTATIONS”; Jo Nell Thomas, Greenwood:  “Inclusion – By Integration of Work Readiness & Challenge Activities”; Melissa Franklin, Gurdon:  “A Vision for the Future”; and Ginger Young, Horatio:  “Career Corner.”

There will be exhibits and other sessions addressing various topics in guidance, counseling, and career education.  Many agencies will be invited to present sessions and share valuable information, as well as materials.

Pre-registration will be required for all participants.  The $45 registration fee should be mailed to the Arkansas Career Education Association.  This fee includes entry to all events, including the two luncheons.  The Best Western Inn of the Ozarks’ room rates will be $42 single or double.  To obtain these special room rates, indicate participation in the conference and call the Best Western Inn of the Ozarks in Eureka Springs directly for your reservation at 1-800-552-3785.

If you have questions or need further information, please contact:  J.B. Robertson, Field Services/Guidance Specialist, Arkansas Department of Education, #4 Capitol Mall, Room 301-B, Little Rock, AR  72201.  Telephone:  501-682-4354, Fax:  501-682-5136,

E-Mail:  jrobertson@arkedu.k12.ar.us.

----------------------------------------REGISTRATION FORM----------------------------------------

                                                      CAREER EDUCATION:

                                              Must be returned by February 22, 1999

Name_____________________________________Title_____________________________

School/Agency______________________________________________________________

Office Address______________________________________________________________ 

City_________________________________State_________________Zip______________

Office Phone____________________________Home Phone_________________________

_____I will attend the Career Education Conference at the Best Western Inn of the Ozarks in Eureka Springs on March 1-2, 1999 and I have enclosed my $45 registration fee, which includes a complimentary luncheon each day.  (Check should be made payable to the Arkansas Career Education Association).

I UNDERSTAND THAT LATE REGISTRATION OR REGISTRATION AT THE DOOR DOES NOT GUARANTEE A COMPLIMENTARY LUNCHEON EACH DAY.

Please mail registration information to:
Arkansas Career Education Association







c/o of Mary Jo Burnley, Treasurer







Route 6, Box 62G     







Clinton, Arkansas  72031

